


The WVBW contour at the new translator’s antenna site is in excess of 57.3 dBu (50/50). 

The corresponding interfering contour for the new translator is 114.7 dBu (50/10) (Exhibit B4). 

As shown in the tabulation of desired to undesired contours (Exhibit B5), the new translator’s

interfering contour (114.7 dBu, FCC 50/10) will not reach ground level.  Since the new

translator’s antenna will be mounted 57.9 meters (190 feet) above ground and there are no

structures of comparable height in the vicinity of the proposed new translator antenna, this

contour never reaches any potentially occupied space.  As such, WVBW will not receive

interference from the proposed translator.

Based on the foregoing, it is believed that the proposed new FM translator is in

compliance with §74.1204(d) of the Commission’s rules.  If a waiver of the rule is needed to

address WVSP and/or WVBW, one is respectfully requested.














